
NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS

451 INDIANA AVENUE NORTHWEST

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

January 26, 1960

ADDRESS REPLY TO
THE DIRECTOR OF SELECTIVE SERVICE

Mr. Richard M. Rave
Box 1&3
Soap Lake, Washington

SS Ho. ^5-22-3^-183

Dear Mr- Rawe:

This acknowledges your letter of January 20? 1960̂

concerning your selective service status,

Your case will "be considered and you will "be in-

formed of any change of status "by your local "board.

For The Director,

DEE INGOLD
Colonel, QMC

Chief f Manpower Division


